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Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Early Years Centres Open During Industrial Action:  28th February 2023 and 1st March 2023 
 
As a result of the removal of strike action by one of the education unions there has been a change to 
the planned closure of early years centres across South Ayrshire next week. 
 
It is our intention that all early years centres and standalone centres will open and operate as normal 
on Tuesday 28th February and Wednesday 1st March. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lyndsay McRoberts 
Director of Education 
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